From: I

Sent: 22 February 2017 11:45
To: Talk Planning
Subject: Lincolnshire Local Plan Proposed Main Mods Consultation

Thank you for consulting Nottinghamshire County Council on the above document, we have no comments to make at
this stage.

Regards

Nina Wilson

Principal Planner (Policy)

The following message has been applied automatically, to promote news and information from Nottinghamshire
County Council about events and services:

Looking to expand your Nottinghamshire-based business? Apply now for financial support from the Nottinghamshire
Economic Development Capital Fund.

Emails and any attachments from Nottinghamshire County Council are confidential. If you are not the intended
recipient, please notify the sender immediately by replying to the email, and then delete it without making copies or
using it in any other way. Senders and recipients of email should be aware that, under the Data Protection Act 1998
and the Freedom of Information Act 2000, the contents may have to be disclosed in response to a request.

Although any attachments to the message will have been checked for viruses before transmission, you are urged to
carry out your own virus check before opening attachments, since the County Council accepts no responsibility for
loss or damage caused by software viruses.

Nottinghamshire County Council Legal Disclaimer.









